
 

State of Colorado 

Department of Reclamation, Mines and Safety 

1313 Sherman St. 

Denver, CO 80203 

 

RE: Piceance Pit DRMS M-2001-077 Sign 

 

Ms. Yeldell, 

 

 As part of WW Clyde’s requirement for our DRMS permit, we have updated our sign with 

the WW Clyde name and correct permit number. Our sign provider, Fastsigns, installed the 

updated sign on Tuesday, March 19. A photo of the update is on the following page. Please note 

that I will do a sight visit next week to revise the incorrect spelling of DRMS. 

 

Thank you, 

Andy Carpenter 

Aggregates Area Manager 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


